
City Insurance 
Monday, February 19, 2024 

5:45 PM – 5:47 PM 
 
 
 
 

Meeting was called to order at 5:45 PM.  
 

• The Cobra rates going into 2024 were presented to the committee. It 
was recommended the council approve the rates going into the 
February 20th meeting. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:47 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Those in attendance were: 
 
RJ Lindemann - Chairman 
Mike Swick 
Josh Kuhl 
Melissa Brooks 
Jeff Vance 
Matt Tarr 
Maggie McDonald 
Gayle Glumac 
Amy Tarr 
 


